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Regarding: Senate

Message:
Dear Senators:
I am counting on you to protect my county from  a
dangerous and unethical redistricting of Burnet
County.  This is your opportunity to do the right thing,
in the face of coercion. This unnecessary redistricting
has a very strong appearance of election tampering. 
Are some of you being blackmailed or bribed into
this?  I am urging you to become courageous and find
the strength to speak out if you are being coerced into
redistricting Burnet County, and taking part in an
unnecessary redistricting for the sole purpose of
stealing elections again.   This is only being done for
election rigging.

Does Burnet County deserve to be the sacrificial lamb
when it come to redistricting results that dilute our
community's influence?

Burnet County and the Highland Lakes are a
community of interest that work together in times of
crisis.  Why would you deliberately dismantle this
partnership?

I prayerfully ask you to fight for me and to fight for the
innocent citizens of Burnet County, by reconsidering
dividing Burnet County and keep our county together
as one active and political community.

Thank you,
Janice Knoll




